PACER STACKTRAIN October 24, 2008

Stack Facts

Construction Prompts Pacer to Relocate Current
Mason Dixon International CY in Columbus, OH

Dear Valued Customer:

As a result of construction taking place at the existing CY, beginning Monday, October 27,
2008, Pacer will temporarily be relocating our Mason Dixon Intermodal, Inc CY in
Columbus, Ohio. We will re-open the Main Yard when the construction is completed.
Currently, we expected the work to be completed by the end of December.

This temporary move is being done so that we can make your world run smoother during
the construction phase at the existing CY. Listed below you will find information regarding
the new temporary CY yard.

MDII

1580 Georgesville Road
Columbus, OH 43228
Contact Name: James
Phone-1-586-219-7490

Please make note of the following directions from our existing CY: MDII 2950 International
Street:

Turn left out of our yard (.7miles) to Roberts Rd.

Turn left on Roberts Rd. (.5 miles)

Take 1-270 South (5 miles) to Georgesville road exit #5

Turn right. Facility is located (1.1) miles on the left.

We will be open using the existing hours, from 0800-1700 Monday thru Friday.

A service truck with two mechanics will be available on site, along with a full-time Gate
Inspector. In addition, a garage is available on site for mechanics to use for repairs. The
facility is securely fenced and lit.

We will continue to dispatch the empty equipment at the current CY until it is depleted.

We appreciate your business.
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